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Friday 5 July 2024 
 

Dear FCC Families, 

 

Friday 12th July will be our second annual FCC DAY. This is the FCC Cultural Celebration Day where we 

grasp the opportunity to learn about a range of topics that are not part of our ‘normal’ curriculum. 

 

What to wear? This year we would like students to be able to wear their own cultural dress should they 

wish to. If students are unsure as to what this may be, then they can wear red, white or blue to represent 

Great Britain. Some students may feel more comfortable in school uniform, or school PE kit and this is 

acceptable. 

Please note that Year 10 will be doing sports and should dress appropriately or bring clothes to change 

into. 

 

A sample of the activities the year groups will be doing are as follows: 

Year 7 – Italian; Mandarin; Global Music, and Japanese. 

Year 8 – Hindi; Japanese Art; Sign Language and Sri Lankan Culture. 

Year 9 – A DT based activity; Spanish Culture; Icelandic Culture and Being an Ally. 

Year 10 – Inclusive Sport; Culture in Word; Being an Ally and Community Teambuilding (with our 6th Form 

Students) 

Year 12 – Our Community; Community Teambuilding (with our Year 10 Students) and some will help in 

Dance, PE and Art to support the other year groups. 

 

The timings of the school day will run as normal. During Period 5, all students will gather on the field for a 

celebration to enjoy some music and dance performances.  

Please be aware that students would benefit from hats and suncream during this time. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful day celebrating our community and learning more about 

our students here at FCC and thinking about the wider global community we are a part of. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support of this day. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

Rachael Wheeler 

Assistant Headteacher – Responsibility for Personal Development  


